
Work to install a new underground 330kV electricity cable between Potts Hill and 
Alexandria is almost completed in your area. 

This newsletter is to update you on plans for permanent restoration of roads in the          
City of Canterbury Bankstown.

The Powering Sydney’s Future project will help ensure 
a safe, reliable and affordable electricity supply for 
Sydney’s CBD and surrounding areas. 

You can view a map of the cable route at                    
www.transgrid.com.au/psf

You may have noticed that most of our construction 
work in your area has been completed and the 
road surface excavated for the project has been 
temporarily restored to allow normal traffic flow.

Permanent restoration of the road surface is 
beginning as the new cable is tested.

TransGrid has arranged to pay the City of Canterbury 
Bankstown to do permanent restoration of local roads 
on our behalf.

Road restoration starting soon
Council is planning to start permanent road 
restoration from Sunday 25 July 2021 (weather 
permitting). This work will start at Hillcrest Avenue in 
Greenacre, which is the first local road at the western 
end of our project route. Work crews will progressively 
work along roads on the cable route towards the 
eastern end of the project route within Council’s area.

Residents and businesses in the vicinity of this work 
will receive notification from Council (or its contractor) 
at least 48 hours before road restoration begins.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation 
during construction and for the feedback we have 
received during the project. 
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For an interpreter please call 131 450 and ask them to call TransGrid on 1800 955 588.  
The interpreter will then assist you with translation.

Community Information Line: 1800 955 588
Email: psf@transgrid.com.au
Web: transgrid.com.au/psf
Postal address: PO Box A1000 Sydney South NSW 1235

Connect 
with us

How will work affect you? 
•	 Road restoration is typically done at night.

•	 There will be temporary restrictions on street 
parking while the work is done.

•	 Traffic management will be in place for the 
safety of the community and the work crew.

•	 The work will be noisy at times.

•	 Keep an eye out for a notification from the 
City of Canterbury Bankstown with more 
information about the work.


